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The MOM open online course is live!

Fifth meeting of the partners in Oslo, Norway in September 2019
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• Facebook: @MomEUProject
• www.eu-mom.eu
• info@eu-mom.eu

More information

The MOM partners wish you a wonderful holiday season. We look forward to
seeing you in the New Year. Enjoy the course that was developed with you in

mind.

The MOM partners are very pleased to let you know that the
MOM online course is now live and available for you to access.
This past year the partners have worked hard to develop two
online courses; one for trainers and another one for mothers.
These exciting and innovative online courses are now
available for everyone free of charge thanks to funding from
the Erasmus+ Programme. 
 
Do you want to explore the many skills you have gained as a
mother? Do you already recognise how many of these skills
are transferable skills for employment?
 
Check out the courses now here:

The MOM project presents:
We are excited to share with you this short video about the MOM project and the courses we offer.

https://www.eu-mom.eu/en/user/register

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C6zDVn4PQz8&feature=emb_logo
https://www.eu-mom.eu/en/user/register

